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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Members share their knowledge and passion 
 
Members of The Royal Philatelic Society London from London and Surrey provided the displays at 
the Society’s meeting on 27 April. Material was shown by 24 members demonstrating great 
diversity, from the Great Western Railway’s Airmails to Telegraph Forms and early Telegrams, 
from Protective Underprints and Overprints to South Georgia postal history. 
 
Particularly unusual was the display of letters sent to the BBC World Service. The sender did not 
always have the address correct, yet Post Office staff managed to ensure it was delivered 
correctly. Equally many of the letters bore stamps relegated by stamp catalogue editors to 
‘appendix’ status. 
 
In thanking all who had contributed John Davies FRPSL noted how all had ‘shared their knowledge 
and passion for what they collect, and thereby were inspiring others’. Peter Lister FRPSL, who 
had co-ordinated the displays, was particularly thanked for all his hard work. 
 
Those wishing to visit The Royal Philatelic Society London at 41 Devonshire Place, London W1G 
6JY, or be a guest at one of its meetings, are asked to contact the Administrative Office (020 
7486 1044). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 (2 May 2017)                                                

 
Some of the members of The Royal Philatelic Society London from London and Surrey who 

contributed to the displays at the Society’s meeting rooms on 27 April. 
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